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Approval to purchase sludge return pump

SUMMARY: Veolia is requesting permission to purchase a sludge return pump from a sole source
provider, Wascon Sales and Service, in the amount of $20,437.80. The current pumps in service
have been repaired or rebuilt numerous times and are critical to plant operations. Delivery is
expected to take 4-6 weeks.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:413-52230-940

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase of pump from sole source provider
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